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From: Lena Kamai 
To: DBEDT LUC 
Cc: Jeffrey Ueoka 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Edited Letter of Support for Waikapu Development Venture 
Date: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 5:35:19 PM 

October 17, 2023 

To: State LUC 

I am writing in full support of the Waikapu Development Venture project. Reflecting back on 
this project, it’s obvious that the developer and their team have exceeded in taking the 
necessary steps in providing central Maui with an affordable housing project for ownership. 
Maui has been in dire need of housing prior to the recent wildfires. Post wildfire we have 
seen an astronomical increase in rents and less options to purchase. 

The community looks forward to this and other AFH projects to break ground and come to 
market. 

With much appreciation, 
Lena Kamai R(s) 

On Tue, Oct 17, 2023 at 9:57 AM Lena Kamai <lkamai.onmaui808@gmail.com> wrote: 
October 17, 2023 

To: Maui County LUC 

I am writing in full support of the Waikapu Development Venture project. Reflecting back 
on this project, it’s obvious that the developer and their team have exceeded in taking the 
necessary steps in providing central Maui with an affordable housing project for 
ownership. Maui has been in dire need of housing prior to the recent wildfires. Post 
wildfire we have seen an astronomical increase in rents and less options to purchase. 

The community looks forward to this and other AFH projects to break ground and come to 
market. 

With much appreciation, 
Lena Kamai R(s) 
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